Registration Still Underway for
the International Taxation
Institute

Announcement 2000-95

Registration is currently underway for
the Thirteenth Annual Institute on Current
Issues in International Taxation, to be held
on December 7 and 8, 2000, at the J.W.
Marriott Hotel in Washington, DC. The In-
ternal Revenue Service and the George
Washington University are jointly sponsor-
ing the Ingtitute, which is designed for pro-
fessonasininternationa tax law. The pro-
gram will offer aunique opportunity for top
IRS and Treasury officials and tax experts,
aswell asleading private sector specialists,
to present their perspectives on breaking is-
suesininternational taxation. For morein-
formation on topics and speakers, please
refer to Internal Revenue Bulletin 200046,
dated November 13, 2000, Announcement
2000-93. Those interested in attending or
obtaining detailed information should con-
tact the George Washington University,
Conference Management Services, by tele-
phone at (202) 973-1110 or by visiting their
web site at http://www.gwu.edu/~cmg/itil13.



